
Bargaining
Update

December 21, 2022
●      On 11/30/22 the supplemental and core teams met to discuss language in the
Recognition Article. It was decided that we would propose to change the article to
general language that includes all APT recognized members as well as add
language in an appropriate article to protect members when job titles and/or
descriptions change.

●      On 12/14/22 the supplemental and core teams met to discuss language in
articles 2 and 7, Definitions and Payroll Deductions. Protections for mistakes in
payroll were discussed.

●      On 12/21/22 the supplemental and core teams met to discuss language in
article 10: Hours of Employment. Concerns from Special Education, Child
Development and Adaptive PE were articulated in reference to sections of this
article.

●      The remainder of Article 10 will be discussed at the next meeting on
01/11/23.

●      Tentative bargaining dates are Jan. 30 and 31; April 24-28; and May 1-2

 
Strategic Planning Survey

If you haven't taken the survey, please take 10 minutes to give
your opinion as to the condition of PUSD in the areas of



instruction, programs, climate, building/maintenance, etc.
Pomona school board and community need to understand our

perspectives. Thank you.

community



action

PUSD students and educators
participated in and helped out
at the Pomona Annual
Christmas Parade on
December 10.

APT members in the pictures:
Rosaura Jimenez-Mireles,
Mary Morales, Eduardo Perez,
Diana Bermudez, and Doneva
Wickwire. Mary's husband,
Chris, also joined us.

A special thank you

to Barfield Teachers



for their food

donation!
Have a joyful
winter break!
Please stay
safe and
healthy.
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